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Dear Premier

Re: Reform of boards and committees - Public Sector Grievance Review
Commission

I write in response to your correspondence of 8 July 2014 regarding the reform of
boards and committees and with particular reference to the Public Sector Grievance
Review Commission (PSGRC).

As part of the establishment of the South Australian Combined Administrative
Tribunal {SACAT), the function of the PSGRC will be incorporated Into the operation
of the SACAT, subject to the passage of necessary enabling legislation. The
expectation Is that this process will be completed by April 2015, if not before, in
Stage 2 of the SACAT implementation.

In the interim, the legislated function of the PSGRC needs to continue ko be given
effect, by the current Commissioners and with the existing administrative
arrangements in place. 1 note your time frame of October 2014 for completion of
the reform process and accordingly request that the PSGRC be excluded from any
further consideration in that process.

Yours sincerely

David Stevens
PRESIDING COMMISSIONER




